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Comments: Hello forest service,

 

I am delighted to hear the expansion for new mountain bike trails to cooper mountain. 

 

Currently this kind of trail system is only at winter park, and causes a lot more driving around summit county for

the growing hobbyists who call mountain biking their sport. 

 

Right now coppers trails are less than ideal, and I think this would enable a lot more people to enjoy the forests. 

 

Thanks and please follow up with any additional questions. 


